
1

From: Poh York Lee 
Sent: Wednesday, 3 January 2024 11:19 AM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I'm an 80 year old, aghast at the enormous debt that will be carried by the already burdened young. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Former Victorian premier and ex-Hawthorn president Jeff Kennett, after reading the contract between the AFL and the 
Tasmanian government that was signed in May, stated "...putting its(Tasmania) head into a debt noose for years to 
come." 

Former Collingwood president Eddie McGuire said in May on Footy Classified that a stadium expert had told him a 
roofed venue would cost $1.5 billion.  

The Age Saturday 16 sep 2023 by Melissa Fyfe 

Yours faithfully, 

Poh York Lee 
 




